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Prez Says                                                                                         Ed Schwinn  

This will be my last Prez Says for my term ending January 9th 2010.  I’m amazed at how quickly the time 

passed.  That’s a tribute to the membership of this organization.  When I look around I see some of the best 

craftsmen and women the world has to offer.  It’s demonstrated in the projects each and every one of you 

tackle and excellence in which you deliver them.  I am also impressed by the willingness of our members to 

contribute whatever it takes to get the job done, whether it be volunteering to lend a pair of hands for a project 

to flying young eagles to manning the pancake breakfast booth in support of the chapter.  This makes the job 

of being president easy. 

 

I want to thank you for trusting me to lead your organization the past year and for all of the support I’ve re-

ceived in the process. 

 

Here’s one final reminder for the annual banquet January 9th at Houstons.  If you’ve not done so already, 

please contact Brian to let him know you are coming.  It is important we get an accurate headcount. 

 

Here’s the details: 

 

Date: January 9th, 2010,  5:30PM 

 

Location: The Houston Inn  (http://www.froglegking.com/gpage.html) 

  4026 S. US Rt. 42, Lebanon, OH 45036 

  513-398-7377 

Directions:  

I-275 (either direction) to I-71 North. Take exit 25 (OH-741/Kings Mills Rd) 

toward Mason. Turn left at Kings Mills Rd/OH-741. Turn right at OH-741. 
Turn right at US-42/S US Route 42 (Destination will be on the right). 
 

Cost: $20.00 per person, includes dinner, desert and soft drinks (pay at the 

door). Cash Bar for alcoholic beverages. 

 

Itinerary: 

Social 

Dinner:  approx. 6:00 – 6:30PM 

Brief Meeting to welcome the new officers 

Gift Exchange 
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Meeting Minutes                                                                            Brad Payne 

 

Meeting called to order December 6, 2009 

Attendance 
Guests 

John Neggs – From Corning NY, member of a Chapter in NY.  Building a CGS Hawk. 

Reports 
Secretary’s Report 

No Report 

Treasurer’s Report 

Balance reported. 

Tech Counselors’ Reports 

Ray Parker 

Been Quite.  Brian is doing well on his Waiex. 

Mark Taylor 

No Report 

Young Eagles Report 

Flew 6 Young Eagles.  Has another group that want a ride but would like to put it off till Spring. Dis-

cussed hanging signage at the young eagles event. 

Hanger Master’s Report 

No Report 

Web Masters Report 

No Report 

Librarian’s Report 

No Report 

Chapter Historian’s Report 

No Report 

Publicity Officer 

No Report 

Presidents Report 

No Report 

Project Reports 

 

 

Announcements 
 None 

 

Old Business 
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Banquet Info                                                                               Brian Charlton 

If you wish to go to the Annual Banquet, let me know so we can give Houston"s a head 

count.  If you have something to donate for a door prize it would be appreciated........Merry 

Xmas..........Brian 

 

Date: January 9th, 2010,  5:30PM 

 

Location: The Houston Inn  (http://www.froglegking.com/gpage.html) 

  4026 S. US Rt. 42, Lebanon, OH 45036 

  513-398-7377 

Directions:  

I-275 (either direction) to I-71 North. Take exit 25 (OH-741/Kings Mills Rd) toward Mason. Turn left at 
Kings Mills Rd/OH-741. Turn right at OH-741. Turn right at US-42/S US Route 42 (Destination will 
be on the right). 
 

Cost: $20.00 per person, includes dinner, desert and soft drinks (pay at the door). Cash Bar for alcoholic 

beverages. 

 

Itinerary: 

Social 

Dinner:  approx. 6:00 – 6:30PM 

Brief Meeting to welcome the new officers 

Gift Exchange 
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Meeting Minutes (continued)                                                          Brad Payne 

New Business 
 Banquet on the 9th of January at Houston’s.  Brian will be calling and E-Mailing for a head count.  $20 

per person.  There will be a gift exchange. 

 

 George Theobald volunteered to run some additional electrical wiring in the hanger.  The Chapter 

members voted on paying for the supplies.  Motion passed to spend $200 to add 2 or 3 additional outlets in the 

hanger. 

 

 The Board Met on December 5th, 2009.  Paul Payne will be leading the Technical programs next year.  

If anyone has any additional ideas for Programs, Please contact Paul Payne. 

 

 Roger Rose: Purchased a 12ft ladder to put in the EAA hanger for $100.  Chapter voted to reimburse 

Roger for the ladder. 

 

 Barry Fear:  Requested we look into adding a second door on the East end of the hanger.  Barry Fear 

will get an estimate and we can vote on the next meeting. 

Program 

No Program 


